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Agenda Item Notes Outcome/Decisions Made Actions Required  - by Who & 

When 

    

 

Minutes of JPC meeting of 

14
th

 May 2018 

 

All attendees were asked if changes were required or if the 

minutes could be accepted. 

 

Minutes accepted  

 

 

Sub - committee reports 

 

The crime prevention sub – committee was the only sub – 

committee to meet.  The other two committees  did not 

meet. This persistent failure to meet must be addressed. 

 

It was decided that a meeting 

will be held between the JPC 

chair, the chief superintendant 

and the chairs of the 3 sub – 

committees to see how to 

improve the efficiency of the 

subs.  

 

 

 

This meeting will be held on 

Wednesday 25
th

 July @ 11.30am 

 

Chief Superintendent’s 

Report 

 

 

 

 

Summary of crime stats were provided for the 6 month 

period to June 2018 and compared with the same period last 

year.  Under driving offences, phone usage is up but 

prosecution of seatbelts and speed offences is down.  

Property crime and burglary is down as is thefts from cars.  

(the acting super advised that they are looking at introducing 

a new unit to patrol beaches etc to deter thefts from cars). 

Serious assault is down although minor assaults are up.  

  



 

 

Traffic collisions are up from 9 to 13 with 2 fatalities in the 

period. 

It was reported that community engagement is working well 

with the Riverchapel initiative being a case in point and it is 

hoped that this type of engagement can be rolled out more 

comprehensively across the county. 

 

In conclusion, the acting Chief Superintendent announced 

that a new Chief Superintendent has now been appointed 

and will begin next week.  He is Paddy McMenimin and is 

being promoted from Dublin. 

 

 

AOB 

 

The Chair, Cllr M. Whelan, reported that he had a meeting 

with the Chief Super in Navan.  What they discussed was the 

need for CCTV to be co-ordinated as a national initiative, 

JPC’S need to have more investment to be more relevant and 

effective, drug crime and “Designing out crime “.  This is the 

notion that when estates are designed, a special view to 

reducing crime needs to be applied to the design.  For 

example, no blind spots etc.  The meeting concluded with a 

tour around the new Wexford Garda station. 

 

No date was set for the next JPC meeting and the meeting 

then concluded. 

  

 

Other Comments/Actions required from PPN  

 
 

Date of next meeting  Signed (PPN Rep)  

 


